
 
16th​ ​October 2020  

 Newsletter Autumn 5 
Dear Parents,  
Harvest  
Thank you for all the harvest donations we have received so far.  As we mentioned last week, due to 
COVID we unfortunately won’t be able to invite parents to celebrate Harvest with us, but we still 
celebrate in school with the children.  
 
MacMillan Coffee Morning 
We always pride ourselves in making sure that we participate in the MacMillan Coffee morning and plan 
to continue to do so this year. The only difference will be, that we invite the children to enjoy a slice of 
cake and a drink of juice with the teachers serving them! If you would like your child to participate in this 
event to raise funds for the Macmillan charity, please send in £1 contribution in an envelope for 
MacMillan.  
 
Remote Learning  
In the event of a bubble closure or lockdown at school due to COVID, we have plans in place to ensure 
that there will be minimal disruption to your child’s education.  If you have not replied to our request 
regarding your child’s access to a digital device, we will assume that they have access to such a device 
and that they will be able to complete the work provided by school through either Tapestry or Google 
Classroom.  
 
Parental Consultations 
Parental Consultations will take place on Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st October next week.  
 
Hello Yellow Day  
We would like to thank you again for your donations for Hello Yellow - Mental Health Awareness Day. 
We are delighted to announce that we raised a total of £45 to give to the charity to help young people in 
need today. 
 
Music Tuition 
We have been working with the County Music Service to try to ensure that the children who have 
requested music lessons get their preferred choice of instrument. We are finalising the details and will 
email the individual parents next week with further details.  
 
Friday 23rd October - Dressing up 
In previous years we have had fun Pumpkin parties in school, however this won’t be possible at this time. 
Tritlington Friends would still like to invite the children to ​dress up​ by encouraging them to wear 
whatever they feel happiest in. During this challenging time, it is important to highlight what makes you 
feel happy and confident and to help celebrate the individual. We would appreciate a £1 donation and 
the money raised would be used to help provide resources to support mental health for the children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell 
Joint Acting Headteachers 


